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Wednesday, December 4, 2013
JP’s Jardine Marketplace
11:30 a.m. to 12:30 pm

Call to Order
Chair Stephanie Bannister called the meeting to order at 11:30 a.m. and discussion began. Members in attendance were: Karen Low, Mary Todd, Ann Pearce, Carrie Fink, Brian Niehoff and Stephanie Bannister.

Work Groups
Due to low turnout the groups all met together and addressed each of the three work groups: Professional Development Fund, Communications & Outreach, and Leave Forum & Professional Development Release.

Professional Development Fund – Stephanie Bannister will contact Jen Schlegel (Chair) to ask for past recipient’s to submit written testimonials regarding the impact of the funding and subsequent professional development experience. This will be used on the website and to market the fund.

Communications & Outreach – Stephanie Bannister will be contacting Julie Fosberg to get CMS access for Carrie Fink (Chair), so that the website can continue to receive updates. Stephanie Bannister and Mary Todd will be forming a small group to work through the details of a future bathroom poster series contest. The intent is to offer a campus wide contest this Spring with a focused topic series in which posters building upon one another to address consent, respect and celebrating YES choices. Stephanie will be suggesting an Outstanding Women of K-State poster to the Women of KState group as a potential partnership project.

Leave Forum & Professional Development Release – 
This work group still needs a volunteer to serve as chair. Carrie Fink will raise this topic at the University Support Staff meetings that this is an item of consideration as we move out of the classified support system.  Brian Niehoff shared with the group that there may be an opportunity to collaborate on a Children in the Workplace Policy.  











Respectfully submitted by Stephanie Bannister
